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November 29, 2018 

 

 

 

Richard & Susan Gotch 

931 Sherburne Avenue 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA US MAIL & EMAIL:  rgotch1960@gmail.com 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Building at 931-933 Sherburne Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Gotch: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 27, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council order the building be removed 

within 15 days with no option for repair since the conditions listed in my previous letters were 

not met. 

   
The matter will be going to City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 

3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council if you wish to contest further. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

 Reid Soley 

 Robert and Susan Gotch, 16040 – 15th Street South, Afton MN 55001-3057 
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